
 

 

 
Notification email – Submissions received on our proposed focus areas for the capex IM review – 
15 June 2017 
 
Good morning 
 
Today we have published submissions responding to our proposed focus areas for the capex IM 
review. The submissions are available on our website at: http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-
industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-
review/ 
 
The submissions we received were from: 

 Contact Energy 

 Independent Electricity Generators Association (IEGA) 

 Mercury 

 Meridian 

 Major Electricity Users’ Group (MEUG) 

 Pioneer Energy 

 Transpower 

 Trustpower 
 
We thank these parties for their submissions. 
 
Cross submissions 
We now invite cross submissions on those submissions. We note that the cross submissions process 
is designed to give stakeholders an opportunity to comment on points already raised in submissions 
by other stakeholders only.  
 
Cross submissions are due by 5pm on Wednesday 28 June 2017. Material provided after this date 
may not be considered. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Keston Ruxton 
 
Keston Ruxton 
Manager, EAD - Regulation Development | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 

 

http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/
http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-industries/input-methodologies-2/transpower-input-methodologies/capex-input-methodology-review/
mailto:keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz
http://www.twitter.com/nzcomcom

